
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Dryden will conduct a Public Hearing 
to consider the application of Susan Rausch (Earth Connection, LLC)  for Special Use Permit and 
Site Plan Review to expand the campground and retreat center business known as Camp Earth 
Connection

 

 at 63 and 129 Hammond Hill Road (Tax Parcels 63.-1-15.52 and 63.-1-15.3) within the 
Town of Dryden. This business is a preexisting nonconforming use that can be expanded by a Special 
Use Permit (SUP).  The application is to add 9 cabins and a lodge on the 64 acre site. 

SAID HEARING will be held on Thursday, May 17, 2018 at 7:15 PM prevailing time at the Dryden 
Town Hall, 93 East Main St. Dryden NY, at which time all interested persons will be given an oppor-
tunity to be heard. Persons may appear in person or by agent. 
 
Individuals with visual, hearing or manual impairments and requiring assistance should contact the 
Town of Dryden at 607-844-8888 x 216 at least 48 hours prior to the time of the public hearing.  
 

 


